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1st December 22 
 
 
 

Changes in School Leadership Arrangements 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and families, 
 
 
As many of you are aware, Miss O’Keeffe is currently absent from school.  She hopes to 
return at the end of this term. 
 
Further to the challenges school has faced recently, the Archdiocese of Liverpool, alongside 
Knowsley Local Authority have supported the following. 
 
I have agreed to join our Governing body as Chair of Governors. Mr Matthew White, 
Executive Head of Much Woolton Catholic Primary School has joined St Marie’s as Executive 
Headteacher for the remainder of the school year. In addition, Miss Emma Scott has agreed 
to become interim Deputy Headteacher until Summer 2023. 
 
The above will support our school in facing challenges we currently have and making 
improvements that serve your children well. 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 

 
 
 
Mr T McGuinness 
Chair of Governors  
 
 
 
 
 


